
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

The upcoming month of October has events that will needs going to be filled with 

many activities for our council.  We will be needing help at each event.   

Please mark your calendars for Tuesday night on November 1st.  There will be an 

All Saints’ Day Mass at St. Elizabeth at 6:30PM.  Our meeting will follow Mass at 

Sts. Peter & Paul at 8:00PM. 

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• There will be a Rosary—For Our Country  at the Gilman Grotto at Noon on 

October 15th 

• An additional $500 donation was made for the St. John’s Area School for their 

annual  Walk-a-Thon. 

• Discussion for have another Degree for new members.  Date TBD. 

• Planning for the upcoming Pancake Supper on October 15th.  Rhonda Stay will 

be contacted to announce the opportunity during Faith Formation classes for 

kids to help during the supper and cleanup. 

• The Council will have a booth at the Gilman Park Trick Or Treat Trail on Oct 29th.  

Brian Lorenz will get the candy and setup the booth.  Member are welcome to 

help out and bring their kids too. 

Council pot of gold: Mathias Novak  Council jackpot: Al Sobania 

Next Council Meeting (Important time change) 
 

Tuesday November 1st at 8:00PM (After Mass as St. Elizabeth) 
Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 

All members are encouraged to attend 

Number: 419 Council Bulletin October 2022 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Gilman Park Trick-Or-Treat Trail  - Saturday October 29th 

• December Meeting: 6:30PM Mass for Deceased Members followed by a Wine 

and Cheese Social for members and their wives - Tuesday December 6th.   

Membership:  Brother Doug Novak reported that there are still members that are 

left to pay their dues.  Council members who have not paid their 2021 membership 

dues are encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Doug Novak. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Doug Novak, financial secretary  
 13944 105th Ave NE, Foley MN 56329. 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$20,579.82. 

Council News (continued) 
 

• Pancake Supper Planning 

• Unbound update: A nice letter was received from Samar with pictures.  A photo 

was taken to send to Samir. 

Good of the Order: Carl Chop, Sarah Gadacz 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


